
 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS REGARDING THE REVISED 
COMMON LECTIONARY (RCL) 

 
 
Who prepares and publishes the Lectionary Card? 
 
The Lectionary Card is produced jointly by the Uniting Church National Assembly Working 
Group on Worship and MediaCom Education Inc. The Card is printed and distributed by 
MediaCom (phone 1800 811 311) 
 
 
When is the Card published? 
 
It is usually available by the beginning of October each year 
 
 
Where else can the RCL be accessed? 
 
There are a number of websites that provide versions of the RCL. 
 
One of the best is the Vanderbilt Divinity Library site 
This site offer the whole three-year lectionary, allowing for long-term planning 
http://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/ 
 
Another excellent site is The Text This Week (www.textweek.com) 
This site offers both the RCL and the Roman Catholic Lectionaries 
In addition, it includes a host of lectionary-related resources for worship and preaching 
 
 
Is the Lectionary available on the Uniting Church National Assembly website? 
 
The Lectionary has not previously been available in this way, but agreement has been 
reached with MediaCom to publish it on the website in the future. 
www.nat.uca.org.au  
(go to Mission, then Theology and Discipleship, then Worship Resources and Publications) 
 
 
Can the Lectionary Card be copied? 
 
For copyright reasons the Lectionary Card on the website cannot be reproduced and so is 
in pdf format. However, anyone with an internet connection will be able to access it. 
 
 
What is the Lectionary Cycle? 
 
2011-2012   Year B (Mark) 
2012-2013   Year C (Luke) 
2013-2014   Year A (Matthew) 
Then the cycle repeats 
Readings from the Gospel of John are included every year 


